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FULLWELL SNT OFFICERS COMMENDED  
 
Pc’s Adrian Towler and Justin Nicholson-Wisbey were recently 
commended for their work by the Redbridge Borough 
Commander in relation to an incident whereby Two (2) males 
were stopped and arrested in Forest Road after being found in 
possession of a hand gun and balaclava.        

  

FULLWELL WARD POLICE TEAM 
 

PS 19JI Hobson 

PC 214JI Towler 

PC 203JI Nicholson-Wisbey 

PCSO 7172JI Rowe 

PCSO 7176JI Glodowski 

PCSO 7256JI Ahmed 

PC 664JI Cowell (Caterham High School Police Officer) 

Contact Us  

fullwell.snt@met.police.uk 
Office Phone Number – 020 7161 9360 or 9361 

Ward Mobile Phone Number – 020 8721 2570 

Come and meet us 
 

Street Briefing – Wedmore Ave j/w Ravensbourne Gds 

05/10/2011 – 5.30pm to 6.00pm. 

Street Briefing – Mossford Lane j/w Lamerton Road 

14/10/2011 – 10:30am to 11:00am. 

Street Briefing – The Glade j/w Wensleydale Ave 

23/10/2011 – 3pm to 3.30pm 

For additional surgeries see local notice boards or visit  

www.met.police.uk/teams/redbridge/fullwell

REGISTER YOUR PROPERTY @ 
www.immobilise.com 



 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING! 
 

Fullwell Ward Panel recently met with police in order to discuss 
current priorities and the future policing of Fullwell Ward. It was 
decided that the High Street (Barkingside) was to become the 
policing focus on the run up to Christmas. SNT officers will 
therefore be patrolling the High Street in order to tackle crime and 
anti social behaviour. 
 

BURGLARY 
 

During the month of September Fullwell Ward suffered with 5 
residential burglaries and 4 attempts (no access was gained). 
 
This dramatic fall in burglary is as a direct result of targeted 
policing by SNT officers in conjunction with other enforcement 
units. We have arranged and conducted proactive policing 
operations working hand in hand with Essex Police in order to 
achieve this. We are continually providing residents with 
appropriate crime prevention advice and have arranged local 
initiatives in order to distribute literature and associated items. 
We would also like to thank the members of the local 
neighbourhood watch schemes whose members continue to 
provide both excellent and useful information to police. 
 

ARRESTS + OTHER MATTERS 
 

Police Officers from Fullwell SNT have arrested 3 people during 
the month of September for offences such as Arson, Possession 
of Drugs and assault. 

We have also issued 10 
people with official 
warnings in relation to 
their possession of 
Cannabis. A further 6 
people committing 
various offences were 
issued with penalty 
notices for £200.00, 
£80.00 and £30.00. 
We are continuing to 
stop, and where able Search those persons we believe are within 
Fullwell Ward intending to commit crime. 
 

OLDER PEOPLES DAY 
 
On the 27th of September, Fullwell SNT officers attended Fullwell 
Cross Library in order to take part in “Older Peoples Week”. 
Officers spent 4hrs at the location, met with those who attended, 
provided crime prevention advice, and distributed low energy light 
bulbs, purse security lanyards and personal safety leaflets. 
 

THEFT FROM MOTOR-VEHICLES 
 

We are still suffering with thefts of property left “on show” or 
within motor-vehicles. 

REMOVE ALL PERSONAL PROPERTY FROM WITHIN YOUR 
VEHICLE. DO NOT HIDE IT WITHIN THE VEHICLE AS WE 
HAVE EVIDENCE FROM RECENT REPORTED THEFTS TO 

SUGGEST PEOPLE INTENT ON STEALING YOUR PROPERTY 
ARE WATCHING YOUR ACTIONS WHEN PARKING. 


